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Message:
Dear Members of the Senate Special Committee on
Congressional Redistricting,

I am writing as a concerned Texan deeply troubled
by what appears to be yet another attempt to
manipulate district boundaries for partisan gain.
Redistricting should serve the people, not political
power.

Texans are increasingly showing up to vote and
making their voices heard, and instead of honoring
that democratic engagement, these proposed maps
suggest an effort to dilute the power of voters,
particularly voters of color and younger voters
whose views may not align with the current majority.
This is not representation. It is rigging the rules.

Our democracy depends on fair maps that reflect
our communities, not ones designed to pre-
determine outcomes. Gerrymandering, no matter
which party engages in it, is a betrayal of the
democratic process and undermines public trust in
government. People should choose their
representatives. Representatives should not be
choosing their voters.

I urge this committee to prioritize transparency,
fairness, and equity in the redistricting process. Put
people over politics. We deserve better.
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